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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=aec6340d23&jsver=EaIL6uzdl9M.en.&view=pt&msg=15ecdbb5f926b9b5&search=inbox&siml=15ecdbb5f92… 1/1

Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

15 Lowell St Fire Alarm Permit Application 

Colby Malcolm <malcolmcr@easternfiregroup.com> Fri, Sep 29, 2017 at 9:02 AM
To: Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Sorry I missed that... $24,843.14

Colby Malcolm
EASTERN FIRE
malcolmcr@easternfiregroup.com

please visit:
easternfiregroup.com 
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Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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